AN ALL-CANADA
STATION

FREE PRESS BUILDING
WINNIPEG, MANITOBA

JANUARY 12, 1955,

MR. MAURICE W. NITTLER,
Box 94,
GENEVA, NEBRASKA.
DEAR MRs NITTLER:

WE WISH TO ACKNOWLEDGE YOUR
LETTER OF DECEMBER 22ND, AND ARE PLEASED TO VERIFY
YOUR RECEPTION OF CKRC OoN THE DAY MENTIONED -
DEGEMBER 22ND, 1954, AT ABOUT 12:30 A M.

BEST oF SEASON'S GREETINGS!

SINCERELY,

F., M. DESoOURDY
DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL SERVICES
G KSRl
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